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The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Huebert: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2597 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2597 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2597 would allow a city with an existing municipal trash service to add recycling 

services immediately if a public hearing is held to introduce the plan, the city published notice of 

the hearing 21 days in advance, and no existing recycling collector formally opposes the new city 

plan. 

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities states that passage of HB 2597 would have little, if 

any, fiscal effect for Kansas cities. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


